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From; "Concemed citizen”

To: <judicialdistrictstaskforce@tncourts.gov>

Date: 872012019 3:13 PM

Subject: TN Courts: Submit Comments to Advisory Task Force on Composition of Judicial Districts

Submitted on Tuesday, August 20, 2019 - 3:13pm
Submitted by anonymous user: [75.130.66.182]
Submitted values are:

Title/Organization: Concerned citizen

Name: Concemed citizen

Email:

Please add your comment here if 100 words or less. For lengthier comments
see below.: The judicial district of the 24th judicial is too large. Henry
County should be added to Obion and Weakley counties. The current district
would be better served more efficiently with Henry County being out of the
district. The current judges already cover from north to south and taking out
Henry county would allow less time on the road and more time hearing actual
cases. Bruce Griffey is not taking anything other than his own county into
consideration

Please Attach Lengthicr Comments Here,:

The results of this submission may be viewed at:
http://tncourts.gov/node/5499732/submission/26330





